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Celebration Assembly     

 
 

Puffins – Forest & Ralphie 

Gulls – Grace & Darla 

Kittiwakes – Coen, Autumn, 
Ben, Elliot 
Gannets – Shelby & Xavier  

 
 

40th Anniversary of Double Fishing Boat Tragedy 
Forty years ago this year (7th May 1984), the double fishing boat tragedy occurred close inshore 
under the cliffs of Flamborough. That fateful day will live long in the memories of people who can 
vividly remember it unfold and those who were directly involved in the rescue bid. Seven people 
lost their lives that day in one of the worst fishing boat tragedies in the maritime history of the 
village, a day which will never be forgotten. Mrs Dinsdale and our school council attended the 
memorial service to pay their respects. 
 

 
 

           Friday 10th May 2024 



Kwik Cricket 
The team received their certificates today for their effort in last week’s competition. Well done. 
 
Extra-Curricular Activities 
Well done to Joey who has achieved another Blue Peter badge 
for his commitment to sport and his dedication to rugby. This 
badge was designed by football legend Leah Williamson 
 
 
 

Summer weather 

The weather has been looking up and with more nice weather to come, we need to 
take precautions. Could you please ensure that your children bring a water bottle 
to school every day, a hat and apply sun cream if the forecast is for sunshine. 

  
 
 

Online Safety 
Online sexual harassment - Talking to our children 
about online sexual harassment can be difficult 
which is why the Children’s Commissioner have 
produced a guide to help you. The guide focuses on 
several topics that can often be difficult to talk 
about with our children such as body image and 
peer pressure.  
Through the work of the Children’s Commissioner, they found that we should start these 
conversations early, introducing topics in an age appropriate manner before a child is given a 
phone or a social media account (often around the age of 9 or 10). The guide is a ‘starting point’ 
and includes further links to other resources, young peoples’ views and top tips from 16–21 year-
olds. The guide and further information can be found here:  
https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/report/talking-to-your-childabout-online-
sexual-harassment-a-guide-for-parents/ 
 

 Have a lovely weekend! 
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